
 

Flour Bluff Independent School District 
Early Childhood Center 

 
2505 Waldron Road, Corpus Christi, Texas 78418       (361) 694-9036, Fax (361) 694-9810 

 

                          June 11, 2018 

Dear ECC Families! 

We are busy at the Early Childhood Center preparing for a great 2018-19 school year!  We are excited 
to meet your little Hornet and watch them grow during their time with us. 

Here are a few important dates we do not want you to forget. 

NEW STUDENTS TO THE DISTRICT 

 July 2:  New Student Online Registration at www.flourbluffschools.net 
 August 7 (7 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.) or August 8 (9:30 am. – 7 p.m.):  All new students are required 

to complete registration on one of these dates at the High School Cafeteria.  Please bring all 
required documentation: 

o Birth Certificate    
o Social Security Card 
o Prekindergarten Qualifier – proof of income, active military orders, etc. 
o Immunization Records* 
o Proof of Residency* 
o Parent/Legal Guardian Photo ID* 

    *You have an option to upload these documents during the online registration 
process. 
 

RETURNING STUDENTS TO THE DISTRICT 
 August 1:  Returning Student Online Registration 

o Before August 1, a unique code will be sent via mail and email to the address we have 
on file.  This code will allow you to go online to register your student for the 2018-19 
school year. Required documentation (proof of residency and parent/legal guardian 
photo ID) can be upload during the online registration process.  If you cannot upload 
the documents, you must bring these items to the High School Cafeteria on August 7 (7 
a.m. – 3:30 p.m.) or August 8 (9:30 a.m. – 7 p.m.). 

MEET THE TEACHER 

 August 23 (4 – 6 p.m.): Upon arrival to the ECC, students will find out who their teacher is and 
are able to visit the classroom.  This is also a great opportunity to bring their school supplies.  
During this event, parents will confirm all emergency contact information and afterschool 
plans. 

 

 

 



FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL 

 August 27, 2018: 
o Kindergarten Hours:  7:40 a.m. – 3:03 p.m. 
o PreK AM Hours:  7:40 a.m. – 10:50 a.m. 
o PreK PM Hours:  11:23 a.m. – 3:03 p.m. 

WATCH DOGS (DADS OF GREAT STUDENTS) PIZZA PARTY 

 Tuesday, September 11: Open to all ECC fathers, grandfathers, uncles and father-figures.  Join 
us from 6 – 7 p.m. to learn about becoming a WATCH DOG!  This National program provides 
positive male role models for the students, demonstrating by their presence that education is 
important. 

ECC PARENT-TEACHER ORGANIZATION (PTO) MEETING AND BOARD ELECTIONS 

 Thursday, September 20; 6:00 – 6:30 p.m.:  Open to all ECC parents and legal guardians. If 
you are interested in joining the board, please call the ECC Front Office at 361-694-9036.  
Board Positions Needed:  President, Vice-President, Secretary and Treasurer.  Together we can 
make a difference! 

The ECC Office is open from 7:30 a.m. – 4 p.m. Monday – Friday.  The office will close June 18 to 
July 20, 2018.  Please call our office if you have questions at 361-694-9036. 

 
 
Thanks, 
 

 
 
Amy Seeds 
Principal 
 
GO HORNETS! 


